Nicola Gunn

From:

Sent: 14 March 2022 10:33

To:

Planning

Subject: Planning Application no 3/2023/0104

Λ

External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Mr Taylor,

Further to your letter received regarding the above planning application, we welcome the revised plans on the side of the bungalow on Knowsley Road but

are surprised at the applicants response to the paragraph on the application under **Trees and Hedges** in which it states there are no trees

Yours sincerely